
 
Dear NICE 
 
Thank you for inviting comment from the Department of Health on the 
appraisal consultation document on the above guidance. I can confirm 
that ob behalf of the Department of Health we no comments to make on 
this document. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Robert Allan 
NICE Liaison Team 
Department of Health 
 
 
 


